
Good evening Pioneer families!  Today is Sunday, March 6th.  This is our weekly Par-
ent Connect to keep our families informed.   
 

We would like to remind 5th grade parents that our 5th grade panoramic picture 

will be taken outside on March 8th at 9am..  We would like all 5th grade student to 

wear their 5th grade t-shirts.   Order forms were sent home last week—you may 

order on line or stop by the front office if you are in need of an order form.   

 

*Second grade families... This is just a reminder that the forms and payment for 

your second grader's field trip to the Largo Cultural Center to see Flat Stanley 

are due no later than March 18th.  

 

Stem Academy acceptance letters will come home on Friday, March 11th.  Re-

sponse to this fabulous program was excellent and some applicants may need to be 

put on a waiting list.  Thank you for your support with our new STEM Academy. 

 

Calling all volunteers!  Olympic Field Days will be here soon—beginning March 

16th—18th!  We need volunteers for morning shift, afternoon shift, or all day 

shift!  Please contact Carrie Osiel, 469-5716 for more information 
 
This message will also be posted on our Facebook Page and on our Garrison-Jones 
web page.  Thank you and have a great evening! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


